
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
  Monday 25th November 2019 

Attendance  
Week Beg: 11/11/19 and 
18/11/19.  
 

The information below tells you 
the attendance % for each class, 
for the last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 

1 97.0 98.0 

2 94.0 90.0 

3 93.8 94.8 

4 98.2 96.1 

5 95.5 92.9 

6 98.3 97.0 

7 96.7 95.4 

8 97.2 95.4 

9 84.4 96.6 

10 96.7 88.3 

11 94.0 89.3 

12 83.8 91.9 

 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 
 

Punctuality 
 
The information below tells 
you how many times a child 
has been late at each Key 
Stage in the last two weeks. 
 

Rec/KS1 KS2 

19 25 

17 30 

Please make sure your child 

comes to school on time!  
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our School Council is made up of two pupils from each year group/class 
from Year 2 to Year 6. They are selected through a democratic vote 
within classes. This year our School Council will also be working closely 
with the local Rotary Club. They have already met to discuss the setting 
up of a ‘Rota Kids’ group at Easterside Academy. Rota Kids aims to help 
build self-esteem, develop leadership skills and introduce young people to 
community service through Rotary. It aims to help grow children into 
responsible, caring citizens. Citizenship is an important part of our 
school curriculum as we aim to show children how they can make a 
positive impact on their community and have fun doing it! This week our 
School Council/Rota Kids voted for key positions within the group and 
our successful pupils are as follows: 
President – Oliver W 
Vice President – Leah S 
Secretary – Grace A 
Treasurer – Lewis M 
The group will be deciding on a community project 
shortly that everyone can get involved in! We will 
keep you all posted.  
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
   

 

 
  

Academy dates 
are on our APP 

and NEW 
website!  

Our final PD Day this academic year is Friday 6th 

December. 

 

 

REMINDER – 
ATTENDANCE 

If your child is unwell, 
please make sure that 

you contact the 
academy’s main office 
to let them know the 

reason for the absence. 
Medical evidence may 

also be requested if your 
child has visited the 
doctors. Thank You 

 

 

Marvellous 
Manners! 
Every week our 

Cook and her team 
choose pupils that 

have displayed 
excellent manners  

in the dining hall at lunchtime. Those children 
are treated to one of Cook’s tasty muffins at 
break time on Friday. Congratulations to our 
winners this week! All our awards on Friday 
are shared on our Twitter feed @easterside_a 
or can be seen on our website home page 
www.eastersideacademy.co.uk  

 

http://www.eastersideacademy.co.uk/

